
Public Notice 
Sidewalk Closure 
 
January 23, 2025 
 

 

Temporary Sidewalk Closure on Erie Street – January 24, 2025 
 

Dates: Friday, January 24, 2025  

Location: George Street to Charles Street (west side of Erie Street).  

Details: Sidewalk will be closed for storm sewer connection.  

Detour: Pedestrian traffic can use the sidewalk located on the East side of Erie Street. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time. 

For more information on this project, contact Chris Viccica at 905-323-8112 or via email at 
chris.viccica@portcolborne.ca  
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